SARASOTA COUNTY

“Dedicated to Quality Service”

May 22, 2018

Mr. Peter Lear, City Manager
City of North Port

4970 City Hall Blvd

North Port, FL 34286

Mr. Lear:

This letter is to acknowledge that the Sarasota County Commission voted today in support of the City
of North Port and its pursuit of an 1-75 access point at Yorkshire Street. Sarasota County supports
North Port’s efforts with Florida Department of Transportation and Sarasota-Manatee Metropolitan

Planning Organization in relation to this project.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further
assislance is required.

Sincerely,

Jonathan R. Lewis, ICMA - CM
County Administrator

c: L.K. Nandam, District One Secretary, Florida Department of Transportation
David Hutchinson, Executive Director, Sarasota-Manatee Metropolitan Planning Org.
Mark Cunningham, Assistant County Administrator
Spencer Anderson, Interim Director, Public Works
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